
 
 

From: Danielle Ralph <danielleralph44@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, May 13, 2020 at 10:50 AM 
Subject: Resignation 
To: Zachary Harwood <zharwood@usd434.us> 

Hello I am leaving my position as the seventh grade basketball coach. I am starting full time 
school soon and will not be able to meet the times for basketball. Thank you for the 
opportunities that I had over the last year I loved coaching! 

 

 


